
From: "deanna bohbrink" <deebohbrinkpaints@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jan 26, 2017 at 9:16 AM -0500 
Subject: Beach smoking ban 
To: "Robert Daniels" <RDaniels@Venicegov.com> 

Honorable Councilperson: 
I respectfully implore you to keep and enforce the smoking ban on public beaches. As a person 
suffering with asthma there are few public places I can go. I can't enjoy the outdoor concerts at 
centennial park due to smokers, I can't enjoy a meal at a table on the sidewalks of Venice due to 
smokers, and I can't even walk into a grocery store or pharmacy without running into employees 
and patrons smoking near the entrance.  Please enforce and keep the smoking BAN on public 
beaches. Keep the signs up and let the law enforcement patrol the areas. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Dee Bohbrink 
507 Coronado Rd. 
Venice FL 34293 
(309)530-2370 
 


